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Turning Point Praise Band  Youth Room 
Morning Worship Service  Sanctuary 
Children’s Sunday School  Various Classrooms 
Women’s Bible Study   Music Room 
Men’s Bible Study   Room 108  
Guided by the Word   Room 109 
Open Gate: Christian’s Mental Health Fellowship Hall 
Morning Worship Service  Sanctuary 
Information Desk Training  Fellowship Hall 
Greeter Training   Fellowship Hall 
Prayer Meeting   Pastor Shawn’s Office 
New Life Youth Ministries  Youth Room 
Evening Worship Service  Sanctuary  
Belize Mission Trip Meeting  Room 107 
Turning Point Youth Ministries  Youth Room 
 
Pickleball    Gym 
Timmer Gym Usage   Gym 
Team One Vocal   Sanctuary 
Cardio and Core Fitness Class  Gym 
Team One Band   Sanctuary 
 
Early Riser’s Men’s Bible Study  Room 107 
Young Men’s Discipleship Bible Study Room 109 
Staff Meeting   Room 107 
Christmas Ornament Making Night Gym 
Beth Moore “Quest Bible Study  Room 109 
 
Drop-In Ladies’ Bible Study  Room 107 
Serendipity Men’s Bible Study  First Reformed Grandville 
Family Night Meal   Gym 
Jr JAM/JAM/GEMS/BOOM!  Various Classrooms 
Acts Bible Study   Music Room 
Dignity Serves   Room 043 
Success That Matters Bible Study  Room 001 
Identity in Christ Bible Study  Prayer Room 
Men’s Discipleship Bible Study  Room 001 
Young Adult’s Bible Study  Room 109 
 
Men’s Scripture/Prayer Bible Study Room 107 
Women’s War Room   Room 109 
God of Creation Women’s Bible Study Room 107 
Pickleball    Gym 
Timmer Gym Use   Gym 
Newsletter Deadline 
Deacon’s Meeting   Youth Room 
Cardio and Core Fitness Class  Gym 
Men’s Basketball   Gym   
 
Band of Brothers’ Bible Study  Room 109 
Pickleball    Gym  
  
Dawn Patrol   Room 027 
 
   

FINDING OUR VOICE 

 Prelude           

* Call to Worship:  #3  “Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty” 

* Songs of Praise: 

  “The Same Love”  

  “Death Was Arrested” 

* Prayer and Salutation 

SHARING OUR HEARTS   

 

 8:30am Service: 

 Membership Transfers: 

  - Gerald and Luanne Emelander 

  - Wanda Hyma 

  - Don and Lyn VanEck 

   - Jeremiah and Lindsey VanEck 

 Infant Baptisms:   

  - Sutton May Schaner (daughter of Ryan and Holly) 

  - Zane Rodney VanEck (son of Jeremiah and Lindsey) 

 11:00am Service: 

 Infant Baptism:   

  - Brynn Elizabeth Sloterbeek (daughter of Brent and Katie) 

 Moment for Mission:  Thanksgiving 2018 

 Congregational Prayer/Offertory Prayer 

 Offering/Offertory:  “God of Our Fathers”   

  (Children ages 3—Kindergarten are dismissed for Children and Worship.)         

FOCUSING OUR THOUGHTS      

 Prayer for Blessing on the Word of God 

 Scripture:  Multiple Texts  

 Message:  “Sanctification in the Trinity”                         Rev. Jeremy Visser 

 Prayer of Application 

         (continued on next page) 
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DEPARTING TO SERVE  

* Benediction 

*  Song of Response:  “Praise the Father, Praise the Son” 

* Postlude 
 

*  Please stand if you are able 

 

WELCOME HOME TO FELLOWSHIP REFORMED CHURCH.  We are convinced that 
every member of our family brings a valuable contribution as we celebrate the one 
true God! This celebration takes place in three ways: worship, growth and 
service. As disciples, we long to see one another actively worshipping God—
pursuing Him in a life of praise.  Secondly, we are called to intentional growth—
studying God's Word with brothers and sisters throughout the course of the week. 
Finally, we demonstrate our love for God by actively serving within His Kingdom—
being the very hands and feet of Christ.  Visit our website today and discover how 
you can worship, grow and serve within the family at FRC!  
 

STAFF NEWS 

PASTOR SHAWN HULST is on vacation November 11-16.  He will return to the office 
on Sunday, November 18.  
 

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS  

WELCOME GUESTS: Thank you for worshipping with us today. Please fill out a blue 
Welcome Card located in the pew slot. Return the card to the Information Desk to 
receive a gift as a thank you for joining us today.  
 

WE WELCOME REV. EARL SLOTMAN to our pulpit this evening.  
 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE:  Items for the December Newsletter are due by Thursday, 
November 15, at 4:00pm. Items can be placed in the mailbox of Linda Folkert, 
dropped off in the Church Office, or emailed to lfolkert@frchudsonville.org.  
 

FUNERAL LUNCHEON HELPERS: Thanks so much to everyone who has returned 
their yellow form--indicating that they are willing to help prepare and/or serve food 
at funeral luncheons.  If you plan to volunteer, please return your form by next 
Sunday, November 18.  Reminder:  If you are on our current list of volunteers, we 
ask that you still fill out this form.  We want to make sure we have an accurate list 
of those who are willing to help. Forms should be returned to the mailbox of Linda 
Folkert.  If you no longer have your form but still wish to volunteer, please call Linda 
at 669-1213 or email her at lfolkert@frchudsonville.org.  
 

INDIVIDUAL-USE HEARING DEVICES are available at the Information Desk. 
 

IT IS THE SEASON FOR SICKNESS. If your kids are sick, please avoid using the 
nursery.    

FELLOWSHIP REFORMED CHURCH 
EVENING WORSHIP SERVICE 

6:00PM 
 

WELCOME TO WORSHIP AND PRAISE 

 Prelude 

* Call to Worship:  #655  “Sanctuary” 

* Songs of Praise: 

    “Spirit Song”  (#384) 

  “I Give You My Heart” 

* Opening Prayer and Salutation 

WE PRESENT PRAYERS AND OFFERINGS 

 Sharing of Joys and Concerns         

 Congregational Prayer/Offertory Prayer 

 Offering/Offertory 

WE HEAR GOD’S HOLY WORD                          

* Song of Preparation:  #589  “Here I Am, Lord” 

 Prayer for Blessing on the Word of God 

 Scripture:  Exodus 40:34-40, (Assorted Additional Passages) 

 Message:  “God Tabernacling”                Rev. Earl Slotman 

 Prayer for Application 

WE RESPOND TO GOD’S HOLY WORD 

* Benediction 

* Song of Response:  #648  “Love Divine, All Loves Excelling” 

* Postlude 

* please stand if you are able 

mailto:lfolkert@frchudsonville.org
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REDORATION CHRISTMAS LUNCH AT EVERGREEN COMMONS: Join us on 
Wednesday, December 12, for the Evergreen Commons Christmas Chorale Lunch 
and Concert.  The bus will leave church at 10:30am. The cost is $22 per 
person.  Place payment (check payable to FRC) in the mailbox of Linda Folkert.  Sign 
up on the sheet located on the Adult Activities Bulletin Board—husbands are also 
invited.  The sign-up and payment deadline is November 20.  

 

EVERGREEN COMMONS DINNER AND CHRISTMAS CONCERT:  Sign up on the Adult 
Activities Bulletin Board if you'd like to join us on Thursday, December 13, for a 
delicious meal followed by a concert of Christmas songs by the Evergreen Commons 
Chorale.  Friends are always welcome!  The cost is $22 per person.  Place payment 
(checks payable to FRC) in the mailbox of Linda Folkert.  The payment deadline is 
Sunday, November 21.  On the sign-up sheet you may indicate if you'd like to 
provide your own transportation or if you'd like to ride on the church bus.   
 

ELDER’S MEETING RECAP (NOVEMBER 4, 2018) 

BAPTISM REQUESTS:  
 Kyle and Erica Holstege for Mira Grace  
 Ryan and Holly Schaner for Sutton May 
 

CONFESSION OF FAITH:  
 John Fick 
 

REAFFIRMATIONS OF FAITH:  
 Sara Karsten 
 Debra Rotman 
 Jane Vruggink 
 

TRANSFERS OF MEMBERSHIP INTO FELLOWSHIP: 
 Gerald and Luanne Emelander from Hillcrest CRC in Hudsonville 
 Wanda Hyma from Vriesland Reformed Church in Zeeland 
 Bob and Lori Roon from Fair Haven Ministries in Hudsonville 
 Haley Trevino from Remembrance Reformed Church in Grand Rapids 
 Quinn Trevino from Hudsonville Reformed Church in Hudsonville 

2018 FINANCIAL REPORT 
Contributions to FRC can be made in four ways:  

Weekly Offerings during our Worship Services; 

Online Giving through Subsplash; 

Auto-Giving through your Bank;  

or Mailing a Check to the Church Address. 

Budgeted Amount     $      40,851.74 

Last Week’s Offering  $      56,768.56 

Overage to Date  $      87,970.30 

Sunday School   $         185.32    

Church Telephone: 616.669.1213         Church Prayer Line: 616.669.5400 
Bulletin Announcement Deadline:  4:00pm on Wednesday 

Web Site: frchudsonville.org 
Worship Times: 8:30am, 11:00am, and 6:00pm 

THANKSGIVING NURSERY VOLUNTEERS are needed for our Thanksgiving Eve 
service on Wednesday, November 21, at 7:00pm.  Sign up on the sheet located on 
the Adult Activities Bulletin Board if you can help.   

 

FALL FUNDRAISER: Don't forget to turn in your order form or complete your 
order online at frchudsonville.org/youth today to get your delicious soups, subs, or 
pigs-in-a-blanket. We are not selling poinsettias or wreaths this year. Thank you for 
supporting Youth Missions. 
 

OUR THANKSGIVING EVE OFFERING will be equally distributed among three 
missions:  International Association for Refugees (International); World Renew 
National Disaster Response (National); and La Casa-Grandville (Local).  See the 
newsletter for more details on each mission.  Our Thanksgiving Eve service will be 
held on Wednesday, November 21, at 7:00pm.  Nursery will be provided.  
 

CHRISTMAS GIFT TREE (Week 2): Please join us in blessing members of our 
community this Christmas season. Through Sunday, November 25, a tree in the 
church lobby is decorated with ornaments requesting a gift for a person in need. 
These gifts will be distributed through Love INC in Hudsonville. Simply take an 
ornament, pray for the person, follow the instructions, and purchase an item for 
the age group listed. You may place your gift under the large Christmas tree in the 
lobby with the ornament attached. All gifts are due on Tuesday, November 27, by 
4:30pm.   
 

TURKEY DONATIONS FOR LA CASA GRANDVILLE: Today (November 11) only 20 
tags are available in the lobby to provide a Thanksgiving turkey to a person in need 
associated with LaCasa Church in Grandville.  Simply select a tag, purchase a frozen 
turkey, and return it by Thursday, November 15, to the office of FRC during regular 
office hours.   
 

SEWING GROUP: We will be sewing for Welcome Home Orphanage on Tuesday, 
December 4, from 9:30am-2:00pm in Room 109.  Volunteers are asked to bring 
their sewing machine and a sack lunch.  If you can help, sign up on the sheet 
located on the Adult Activities Bulletin Board. Please contact Mic Jurgens at 828-
7341 with any questions. 
 

FAMILY NIGHT MEALS:  Join us this Wednesday, November 14, for Soup and Salad.  
It will be served from 5:15-6:10pm.  The cost is $3.00 per person.  Sign up on the 
sheet located on the Adult Activities Bulletin Board to ensure everyone will be 
served. Looking ahead: November 21: No Meal; November 28: BBQ; December 5: 
Chicken; December 12: Hot Dogs/Chili; December 19: Pizza. 
 

GREETERS/SUPER GREETERS AND INFORMATION DESK LEADERS are needed to 
welcome and assist guests and members alike at FRC.  If you are interested in 
joining this important ministry, you may find out more information at Welcome 
Team Training TODAY, November 11, in the Fellowship Hall.  Information Desk 
leaders will meet at 4:00pm and Greeters/Super Greeters will meet at 
4:45pm.  Please RSVP to Dawn Feenstra at dfeenstra@frchudsonville.org.  
 

mailto:dfeenstra@frchudsonville.org


ATTENTION GUESTS AND REGULAR ATTENDERS:  Our Pastors would like to meet 
you!  If you are a guest or attend Fellowship regularly, you are invited to meet our 
Pastors.  Join us on Sunday, November 18, at 10:00am in the Sanctuary south side 
seating area.   
 

OUR YOUTH GROUP CAN BENEFIT FROM YOUR AMAZON PURCHASES:  
AmazonSmile is a website operated by Amazon with the same products, prices, and 
shopping features as Amazon.com. The difference is that when you shop on 
AmazonSmile, the AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price 
of eligible products to the charitable organization of your choice. You will see eligible 
products marked “Eligible for AmazonShine donation” on their product page. Simply 
log on to AmazonSmile and choose FRC-Hudsonville as your designated charity.  
Thereafter, shop through AmazonSmile and our Youth Groups will benefit by 
receiving funds that will be placed in our Scholarship Fund. 
 

FAMILY FARE RECEIPTS: Thank you for bringing in your Family Fare receipts. We 
have collected another $150,000 in receipts. That means our Youth Ministries will 
receive a $1,000 check. Thank you! Keep bringing in those receipts.   
 

ADULT MISSION TRIP OPPORTUNITY: You are invited to come to the Belize Mission 
Trip Informational Meeting TODAY at 7:00pm in Room 107.  Whether you have 
signed up or not, feel free to come and hear what will be offered.  No commitment 
at this time!  Contact Jim Dunn at 292-9499 with any questions. 
 

TODAY IS VETERAN’S DAY: As we worship this morning free from the fear of doing 
so, we remember all the men and women who have served in the Armed Forces of 
America for the purpose of insuring that we have this freedom. Thank you, Veterans.   

 

YOUTH MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

FALL FUNDRAISER ORDER DEADLINE is tonight by 11:59pm. Complete your order 
online at frchudsonville.org/youth.   
 

NEW LIFE YOUTH MINISTRY (7th-8th gr.):  Join us tonight, November 11, as we 
practice the spiritual disciplines God has given us to deepen our relationship with 
and knowledge of Him. We will meet in the Youth Room from 5:30-7:00 pm.   
 

TURNING POINT YOUTH MINISTRY (9th-12th gr.):  Who or what are you influenced 
by the most ? Let's talk about it tonight, November 11, in the Youth Room from 7:30-
9:00pm.   
 

CRAN HILL WINTER RETREAT is February 15-17, 2019. We will have a great time 
building memories on sledding hills, archery tag, snowshoeing, x-country skiing, 
climbing the ice wall, or getting competitive in a broomball tournament! Horseback 
trail rides available at an additional cost. We’ll be challenged in God’s Word through 
engaging teaching and times of worship in song. Cost is $100 with $50 due at sign 
up. Sign up online at frchudsonville.org/turning-point or on the Youth Bulletin Board.  
 
 
 

ADULT MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

YOUNG ADULT’S BIBLE STUDY: What do dreams, a fiery furnace, and a lion's den 
have in common? They are all part of the book of Daniel. Join us on Wednesday, 
November 14, in Room 109 at 8:30pm as we begin our study of these 12 chapters 
of God's Word.   
 

OPEN GATE SUNDAY SCHOOL: Next week, November 18, drop in on the Open Gate 
Sunday School Class as father and son team, David and Jon Fik, share their 
experiences on the Appalachian Trail.  Join us in the Fellowship Hall beginning at 
10:00am.     
 

NEW CITY CATECHISM:  Week 45 Q&A: Is baptism with water the washing away of 
sin itself? Answer:  No, only the blood of Christ can cleanse us from sin. The 
question for Week 46 is: What is the Lord’s Supper? 
 

HEY GUYS, DAWN PATROL IS THIS SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 17: Join your buddies 
in Room 027 at 7:30am.  The topic for this month is, “Living Beyond ‘The Image.’”  
Dawn Patrol is a monthly video/discussion Bible study for every man in the 
congregation regardless of age or Spiritual maturity.  Give it a try this week.  The 
Sprinkles donuts alone are reason enough to show up (just kidding).  You’ll enjoy 
the camaraderie and be challenged by the lesson.   
 

SOCIAL OPPORTUNITIES 

SENIOR GAME DAYS: We will not be playing games on Wednesday, November 21.  
Make plans now to join us on December 5 and/or December 19 from 1:30-4:30pm.    
 

CRAFT NIGHT:  We have two spots left!  Sign up on the Adult Activities Bulletin 
Board.  Everyone who has signed up should meet in the gym at 6:45pm on Tuesday, 
November 13.   If possible, please bring along a sharp scissors. If you have not yet 
paid--payment is due today.   Please place payment (checks payable to FRC) in the 
mailbox of Linda Folkert.   
 

PIZZA AND MOVIE NIGHT:  We will be showing the movie, “The Star,” on FRC’s 
version of the “big screen” in our Sanctuary on Friday, December 7.  “The Star,” tells 
the story of the very first Christmas. The night will start with a pizza supper in the 
Fellowship Hall at 6:00pm. The movie will begin at 6:45pm.  Donations will be 
accepted to help cover the cost of the supper.  Sign up on the sheet located on the 
Adult Activities Bulletin Board--be sure to indicate how many slices of pizza you 
think your family will eat.   

 

SKI CLUB:  Bittersweet Ski Club Cards are now available for ages 7-adult.  A $17 
Fellowship Ski Club card allows you to ski and rent at a discounted price all season 
long and includes two free lessons for the kids.  More info and a registration form 
can be found at the Information Desk. Forms and payment are due Sunday, 
November 25.  Contact Beth Snoeyink at 669-5360 with any questions.  
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